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January 22, 1988

New Hampshire Yankee Division

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: Document Control Desk

References: Facility Operating License NPF-56, Docket No. 50-443

Subject: Changes to Seabr'ook Station Radiological Emergency Plan

Gentlemen:

In accordance with the requirements of 10CFR 50.54(q) and 10CFR 50
Appendix E, enclosed are changes to the Seabrook Station Radiological
Emergency Plan. These changes do not reduce the effectiveness of the Plan,
and the Plan, as changed, continues to meet the standards of 10CFR 50.47(b)
cnd the requirements of 10 CFR 50 Appendix E.

In addition, supplemental information that will revise Appendix E of the
Plan will be submitted at a future date. This supplement will describe the
methods that will replace the fixed siren portion of the Public Alert and
Notification System that is currently being removed from the Commonwealth of
Massachusetts portion of the EPZ.

Should you have any questions regarding these changes, please contact
Mr. James A. hacDonald at (603) 474-9574, extension 2754.

Very truly yours,

4
George [S. Thomas

Enclosure

cci Mr. William T. Russell (2 copies)

Regional Administrator
Region I
Unites States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
425 Allendale Road
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Mr. Victor Nerses, Project Manager
Project Directorate I-3
Division of Reactor Projects
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Antone C. Cerne
NRC Senior .3sident Inspector
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